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Date:  January 5, 2007 
 
To:  Wayne Waslaski 

Real Estate Management Division 
MN Dept. of Administration 

  
From: Robert Brown, Director 
 Office of Land Management 
  
Subject: 2006 Land Inventory 
 
Attached is a copy of the 2006 land inventory completed for Mn/DOT lands.  The 
inventory shows that there is a total of 2,218 acres of Mn/DOT rest areas land.  This 2006 
total is 4.4 acres less then what was report in 2004.  The difference is attributed to the 
selling of surplus lands.   
 
The inventory also show a total of 280.6 miles of Rail Bank lands being managed by 
Mn/DOT.  This 2006 total is 0.5 miles less then what was report in 2004.  The difference 
is attributed to a selling of 0.5 miles of the Rail Bank land which runs from Bemidji to 
International Falls.   
 
Please feel free to contact me or Joe Pignato if you should have any questions or would 
like additional information. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Attachments   
 


